
February 15, 2017 

Leyden BOH meeting, Town Hall (police station closed due to flooding), 9am 

Attending:  Kathie Benson, Ellen White & Glen Ayers 

Commenced at 9:05am  

1. Read and approved December minutes. 

2. Houghton Sanitation sent a check with their new permit.  Glen will follow-up on this since 

permits are being renewed and paid on-line.  

3. Kathie & Ellen attended the Municipal Marijuana workshop on 1/12/17 in Greenfield. 

4. The one Leyden Air B & B applied and paid for their permit. 

5. Went through mail, but cannot file since not at the Police Station. 

6. Glen explained details of the new Public Records Laws.  Kathie will ask Bob about the possibility 

of getting our minutes on the town’s website. 

7. Kathie submitted our budget and will meet with the select board 2/16.  BOH appropriated 

budget last year was $6,012.  Requested for this year is $5,650:   $1,750 for subsidizing tic 

testing, training, stipends, and misc.; $3,900 for FRCOG. 

8. Annual Report is due 3/9.  FRCOG is working on this. 

9. Ellen will attend the FRCOG meeting on 2/23 at 5pm. 

10. Next meeting is Wed, 4/12, (other meetings:  6/14, 8/30, 10/25, 12/13) at 9am in the police 

station. 

11. Adjourned at 9:50am   

Submitted by Ellen White, 2/15/17             

 

 


